
SGK GOVERNMENT DEGREE COLLEGE - VINUKONDA 

NOTICE 

 

Janmabhoomi-Maavooru - Blanket Donation Drive 

Date: 2nd January 2017 

Dear students, 

 

We are pleased to inform you about the upcoming Janmabhoomi-Maavooru program, which 

aims to make a positive impact on the lives of underprivileged individuals in our community. 

As part of this initiative, our college will be organizing a blanket donation drive to provide 

warmth and comfort to those in need. 

In the cold and rainy nights, we often come across homeless individuals who lack shelter and 

basic necessities. Many of them suffer without proper clothing, including blankets. It is our 

collective responsibility to extend our support and help them in any way we can. 

On the specified date, the college will be donating blankets to 50 poor individuals who are most 

vulnerable to these harsh conditions. By participating in this donation drive, we can make a 

significant difference in their lives and bring them some relief and comfort. 

 

We encourage all students to contribute to this noble cause by donating blankets or any other 

relevant items that can provide warmth during these challenging times. Your small gesture can 

have a profound impact on someone's life and demonstrate the spirit of compassion and 

empathy. 

Let us come together and extend our support to the homeless and underprivileged members of 

our society. Together, we can create a more inclusive and caring community. 

 

Thank you for your participation. 

 

 


